

Lakeside

Community Primary School



Thursday 8th February 2018

Dear Parent/carers

As part of our topic work this month our children will be learning about rocks, soils, and volcanoes. To supplement this learning, we are taking the children to Lapworth Museum and the Barber Institute of Fine Arts at the University of Birmingham.

Your child will need to wear their full school uniform on the day of their trip, along with a suitable coat.

Please provide a packed lunch no fizzy drinks or glass bottles (A packed lunch will be provided if your child is eligible for free school meals) Children will need to be dropped off at school for normal time and depending on traffic we anticipate that we will arrive back at school by approx 4:00pm.

Date	Venue	Workshop	Transport Cost £	Venue/ workshop Cost	Total Cost £
18.10.17	LCPS	Egyptian Workshop		£4.50	£4.50
05.02.18	Creswell Crags		£6.50	£7.00	£13.50
Spring 2 Various Dates— see overleaf for your child's date.	University of		£5.00		£5.00
Summer 2	London Houses of Parliament				£15.00 (approx.)

<u>Year 3 Educational Visits with breakdown of costing's 2016-17</u>
Thank you to the parent /carers who have already made a contribution towards the cost of the Year 3 trips. We have asked for £30 voluntary contribution to cover the cost of all the visits this academic year. (The rest of the cost comes out of school fund) If you prefer to contribute to each trip as they happen you are more than welcome to do so. I would please urge anyone who is yet to make a contribution to the visit to please do so. If we do not receive enough contributions we may have to look at cancelling the visit.

The charge for this visit is £5.00

Onwards and Upwards

Mrs J Baker-Heath Head of School

ONWARDS and UPWARDS

REACHING FOR THE STARS

Head of School: Mrs Joe Baker-Heath

London Road Derby **DE24 8UY**

Phone: 01332 571485 Fax: 01332 573036 Email: admin@lakeside. derby.sch.uk

Lapworth Museum and Barber Institute of Fine Arts at the University of Birmingham

Date of trip: Friday 9th March 2018

Your child will be going on the trip on the above date along with half of their registration group. Please be aware that not all children from the class will be going on the same day - each class will be split into two groups.

Please check with your child's teacher if you are unsure about any of the arrangements.

September 2017 - July 2018
Individual Educational Visit Permission
Please ignore if you have already given permission for all trips

Year 3

Child's Name
Class
I give permission for my child to go to Lapworth Museum, Barber Institute for Fine Arts, and University of Birmingham Campus.
I enclose a voluntary contribution of £30.00 towards the cost of all visits for the whole academic year.
or:
I enclose a voluntary contribution of £5.00 towards the cost of this individual trip
All staff on Educational visits will have hand sanitizer for use during the trip, if you DO NOT WISH your child to use this please advise at the school office, and it will be noted on the school records.
Signed Parent/Carer
Contact Number

